TAMMARS AT WUBIN?

Honorary Warden Mr R. Young from Wubin re-
ports sighting a Tammar near his property.

Evening patrols in conjunction with the De-
partment’s Warden from Wongan Hills, Don
Noble, have failed to confirm the sighting,.
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Although there is no recent record of tammars
in this area, and Wubin is considered to be out
of the present known range of the tammar, a
recent survey of the area by the W.A. Museum
showed that there is a small area of suitable scrub
for tammar habitat.





